
   

 

 
New York City Industrial Development Agency’s Authorized Post-Closing Transactions Report  
September 12, 2024 

NYCIDA Authorized Post-Closing Transactions Report 

September 24, 2024 

 

Number of Authorized Post-Closing Transactions 1 

As of September 12, 2024 there have been no Authorized Post-Closing Transactions since July 

11, 2024, when the last report was published.   

 

 

 
1 Pursuant to the resolutions adopted by the Agency Board of Directors on October 14, 2014, Agency staff may 

authorize extensions of project completion deadlines by up to 12 months so long as no additional financial assistance 
is granted and the other conditions specified in the resolutions are satisfied (the “Authorized Post-Closing 
Transactions”).  


